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August 26, 2015

Ms. Brenda DeWees

City of Edgewater

P.O. Box 100

Edgewater, Florida 32132

RE: TMDL Water Quality Restoration Grant

Dear Ms. DeWees:

Thank you for submitting the project entitled “Lamont Street — Hubbell Street Stormwater
Treatment Improvements™ for funding consideration from the FY2016 TMDL Water Quality
Restoration Grant. The Department received several project proposals requesting approximately
$6.4 million in funding for the month of July, 2015.

We are pleased to inform you that your project has been accepted for funding in the amount of
$159,300 with a Match funding of $166,040. You will be contacted shortly in order to initiate a
contract. Please be aware that any funds spent prior to contract execution are not eligible for
reimbursement; however, they may be used as match in certain situations.

We appreciate your interest in and support of Florida’s nonpoint source management program.
We look forward to working with you on this project. If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to call me at (850) 245-2938.

Sincerely,
HiiAhad
Katie Britt

cc: Kate Brackett, FDEP Nonpoint Source Management Section



